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New Bulk Waste Trailer 
The Shire of Pingelly is stepping into the future of waste management by acquiring a new 
hydraulic bulk waste trailer. This comes as a replacement for the traditional skip bins that 
have been made obsolete with the introduction of the Work Health and Safety Act.  
 
Starting from Monday and running through to the next Monday, the bulk waste trailer will be 
made available for use by the community. The Shire's dedicated crew will handle the drop-off 
and collection process, ensuring a smooth and convenient experience for all users. This 

schedule provides flexibility and accessibility,          
accommodating the various community needs.       
Residents who were previously listed for skip bin    
services will be given priority access to the new bulk 
waste trailer. Shire staff will reach out to these   
people directly to inform them of the transition and 
confirm their continued participation. For those 
who wish to join the list or have recently moved 
into the area, please contact the Shire office to be 
added to the roster. 

Road Construction Works Completed 
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The Shire of Pingelly depot crew has      
successfully completed the road             
construction capital works for the 
2023/24 on time and within budget. This              
construction includes reconstructing and 
sealing portions of the Yenelling, Wickepin
-Pingelly, and Aldersyde-Pingelly Roads. 
This achievement is thanks to the Shire’s      
dedicated and efficient works team. These 
projects also highlights the importance 
that the Shire places on maintaining and 
improving our rural roads.   

Caravan Park Works Commenced 
The Shire staff have also commenced work on 
the caravan park. Work completed to date 
includes repaving the brick area in front of the 
toilet block and camp kitchen to remove the 
various changes in levels. This makes the area 
accessible to all and removes all trip hazards. 
Renovations and upgrades to the camp kitch-
en are currently underway. These enhanced 
facilities will enhance the overall experience 
for all park users.  


